From: Robert Fish <fishintumalo@yahoo.com>

Date: April 20, 2015 at 8:55:02 AM PDT

To: Nick Lelack <Nick.Lelack@deschutes.org>, Peter Gutowsky
<Peter.Gutowsky@deschutes.org>, Tony DeBone <Tony.DeBone@deschutes.org>
Subject: Tumalo - People's Voice

Reply-To: Robert Fish <fishintumalo@yahoo.com>

Gentlemen, | am sending this note to express my concerns in regards to the
development of the Tumalo community. The basis of American Freedom is that a
person should have the ability to affect their destiny through communication and
involvement; within their local, regional, and national levels of Government. With that
being said, | see no reason to restrict the formation of an organization to allow the
residents of the concentrated Laidlaw (Tumalo) area to do just that. The intent of the
group would be to allow those, not included in the Tumalo Business group,to have a
method of sharing their opinions, thoughts, and desires with the Government agencies
that will be making decisions that affect ALL of those residing in the narrowly defined
area of Tumalo. We should be considered as voice for another important contingency of
the local community.

Thank you for your time.

Robert Fish
541.480.4060



